
Graduate student travel  
 
Graduate Studies Committee's annual allowance  
 
MSc students in the Faculty of Science have an annual allowance 
($1,000 per year for two years) to facilitate travel to present UPEI 
research results in conferences and meetings. PhD students have a 
similar total allowance over the course of their program. For questions 
or claims, please contact the Graduate Coordinator 
(sciencegradstudies@upei.ca) and gather details on how to prepare 
and/or submit a travel form. 
 
 
Office of Graduate Studies Travel funds 
 
This Office provides campus-wide support to graduate students 
travelling for conferences ($500 per year). For questions and claims, 
please contact Ms. Colleen Gallant (cgallant@upei.ca) or Ms Leslie 
Cudmore (lcudmore@upei.ca).  
 
 
Colleen MacDougal Travel Bursary 
 
Pending of fund availability, UPEI offers a competitive bursary with 
awards of up to $500 for travel to conferences. Details for applications 
and deadlines can be found on the link on Awards and Scholarships 
(check the Prospective students link in this website).  
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